Lincoln-Vista Civic Association P.O. Box 1135 Lanham-Seabrook, Maryland 20703Email:

lincolnvista@yahoo.com

LVCA MEETING

September 18, 2021

Meeting opened at 10:10 am. with prayer by Mrs.Gwen Jackson

- Booster COVID vaccineswill be available for residents 65 and older.
- Several of our elected officials are currently in their last term due to term limitation laws. Governor Hogan, Danielle Glaros. and Todd Turner are among those impacted.
- Candidates that have declared intentions to run for governor of Maryland include Daniel Cox, Robin Thicker, Michael Steele (exploratory committee), Rushern Baker and Doug Gansler.
- Delegate Alonzo Washington encouraged us to elect people that are the best qualified to represent us. He also advised that with proposed redistricting we picked up three more districts as a result of the census. There will be a virtual committee meeting with representatives from DOE, DPIE and DPWT on 09/23/21 @ 7pm.
- The voting rights bill has been stymied in Congress.
- Trash collection will remain as is currently scheduled.
- The Alexander Company has submitted a model for Glenn Dale Hospital development. Other parts of the property have been rezoned agricultural.
- Delegate Ann Healy thanked us for our support and will be running again for office. Prince Georges county will be getting 9 new schools.
- A complaint about sewage leaking in the yard of a house on Baltimore lane was submitted to county click 311 to start the process for resolution. (County inspector investigated the complaint the week of September 20, 2021 and found other violations but no sewing leak.
- Meeting adjourned at 11:08 am with prayer by Mrs. Erma Anderson.